
£150,000 road resurfacing scheme for
Mill Road, Newtownabbey

A £150,000 carriageway and footway resurfacing scheme on Mill Road,
Newtownabbey will commence on Monday 26 July 2021.

Vaccination programme cannot continue
indefinitely

Northern Ireland’s current vaccination programme will not be available to the
public indefinitely, Health Minister Robin Swann has warned.

Extension to the terms of the chair
and two non executive members of the
Northern Ireland Practice and
Education Council for nursing and
midwifery

Health Minster Robin Swann, has announced an extension to the terms of the
Chair and two Non-Executive Members of the Northern Ireland Practice and
Education Council for Nursing and Midwifery (NIPEC).

Getting things done – Lochee Road and
Mitchell Street #dundeewestend
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Many thanks to the residents who recently highlighted to me the significant
damage to the community noticeboard at the Mitchell Street Centre – situated
at the junction of Lochee Road and Mitchell Street.

I raised this with the City Council and have since had the following helpful
feedback :

“I can confirm that an order was processed for our blacksmith and joiner to
carry out required repairs.”

Road improvement scheme for A29 Main
Street, B78 Collegelands Road and
Church View, Charlemont

A £400,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme will commence in Charlemont, Armagh
on 26 July 2021.
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